
 

 

 
 
September 2023 
 
 
Dear Patients, 
 
Thank you for the trust you have given me over the 23 years as your provider. Taking 
care of you has been an honor and a privilege. 
 
I'm writing to let you know that I will be leaving HealthNet Southwest Health & Dental 
Center in October 2023 to create an internal medicine residency program for the 
Indiana University School of Medicine in Bloomington.  We will focus on training 
resident physicians to become excellent primary care physicians.  While I will miss you 
all, it is heartening to know that there are many providers at Southwest that will be able 
to assume your care and help you lead healthier lives. 
 
You are welcome to continue your care with these providers at Southwest Health & 
Dental Center, other HealthNet primary care providers, or with any provider of your 
choice.  
 
I will work closely with these providers during this transition. Your new provider will have 
all the information I have charted regarding your care. We will remind you again about 
my transition when your next appointment is due. 
 
Please call and talk with us at (317) 957-2500 about any of your concerns. Thank you 
again for allowing me to serve as your provider. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Michael Wilson, MD, PhD 
 
 


